
From:   David Jillson   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   February 07, 2020

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0901-EX-CN-2019
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Ms. Nguyen:

This is to confirm that BAE Systems has confirmed with MAG that the contract number provided in the
application is correct.

Please see emails below with the MAG Chair.

The only item that needed to be updated was the phone number for the contract POC.

The corrected information is listed below:

Agency/Customer: US Air Force;   
Contract Number: FA8650-17-C-8578;   
Contract POC: James Blackston   
Phone:(937) 255-7272
Email: James.blackston@us.af.mil

BAE Systems assumes that no further action is required from BAE Systems at this time in response to
this inquiry.  However, if additional information is required, please contact the undersigned.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems   

Jeffrey E. Rummel
Partner

Arent Fox LLP | Attorneys at Law   
1717 K Street, NW   
Washington, DC  20006-5344
202.715.8479 DIRECT | 202.857.6395 FAX   
jeffrey.rummel@arentfox.com | www.arentfox.com
   
From: WHITTINGTON, WILLIAM R GS-15 USAF ACC AFSMO/SQ    
Sent: Friday, February 7, 2020 9:47 AM
To: Rummel, Jeffrey   
Subject: RE: BAE Systems &ndash; Pending Experimental Application Under File No. 0901-EX-CN-2019

Will do, hope to wrap this up on Monday.

Randy

From: Rummel, Jeffrey    
Sent: Friday, February 07, 2020 9:45 AM
To: WHITTINGTON, WILLIAM R GS-15 USAF ACC AFSMO/SQ   



Subject: [Non-DoD Source] RE: BAE Systems &ndash; Pending Experimental Application Under File No.
0901-EX-CN-2019

Thanks again &ndash; if you need me to shake the trees, please let me know.

Jeffrey E. Rummel
Partner

Arent Fox LLP | Attorneys at Law   
1717 K Street, NW   
Washington, DC  20006-5344
202.715.8479 DIRECT | 202.857.6395 FAX   
jeffrey.rummel@arentfox.com | www.arentfox.com
   
From: WHITTINGTON, WILLIAM R GS-15 USAF ACC AFSMO/SQ    
Sent: Friday, February 7, 2020 8:35 AM
To: Rummel, Jeffrey   
Subject: RE: BAE Systems &ndash; Pending Experimental Application Under File No. 0901-EX-CN-2019

Jeff&mdash;he did call back and let me know this contract was in his portfolio.  I am looking for the
contract expiration date.  He was going to look for this and get back to me yesterday. I am not in the
office today.

Randy

From: Rummel, Jeffrey    
Sent: Thursday, February 06, 2020 5:13 PM
To: WHITTINGTON, WILLIAM R GS-15 USAF ACC AFSMO/SQ   
Subject: [Non-DoD Source] BAE Systems &ndash; Pending Experimental Application Under File No.
0901-EX-CN-2019

Mr. Whittington:

Good afternoon.

I understand from BAE Systems that Mr. Blackston has verified directly with you the contract information
for the above pending application.

At your convenience, would you be able to please confirm this, so that we can inform the FCC that this is
resolved?

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems   

Jeffrey E. Rummel
Partner



Arent Fox LLP | Attorneys at Law   
1717 K Street, NW   
Washington, DC  20006-5344
202.715.8479 DIRECT | 202.857.6395 FAX   
jeffrey.rummel@arentfox.com | www.arentfox.com


